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LEE COUNTY & CITY OF SANFORD’S EGG-A-PALOOZA BACK AGAIN THIS YEAR 

LEE COUNTY, NC — March 8, 2024 — Lee County Parks & Recreation and the City of Sanford 
Parks Department are excited to announce their collaboration for the second annual Egg-A-
Palooza.   

Bring your family and friends to Kiwanis Family Park on Saturday, March 23 at Kiwanis Family 
Park, located at 1800 Wicker Street in Sanford, at 10 a.m. for an exciting morning of activities, 
education, and fun! Explore the different booths, enjoy delicious treats from food trucks, and 
capture precious moments at the selfie station. 

Make sure to keep an eye out for special prize tickets hidden in the eggs during the egg hunt — 
you might just discover a delightful surprise! And don't miss the chance to strike a pose with the 
Bunny for a keepsake photo. 

For organizations looking to share information and connect with the community, this is a perfect 
opportunity to set up a booth. Contact Lee County’s Recreation Programmer Cindy Castle at 
919-775-2107, ext. 4207 or ccastle@leecountync.gov if your 501(c)3 organization is interested in 
participating in this vibrant event. Let's make Egg-A-Palooza even more egg-citing together! 

Media inquiries may be directed to Hailey Hall, Clerk to the Board/Communications Specialist at 
919-718-4605, ext. 5521 or hhall@leecountync.gov or to Kelly Miller, Public Information Officer 
for the City of Sanford, at 919-718-4658, ext. 0 or kelly.miller@sanfordnc.net.  
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